
 

 
 
 
 
 

Announcement of Talad Yai Subdistrict Municipality 
Subject : Policy on not accepting gifts from performing duties 

(No Gift Policy) 
------------------------------------------- 

 

  To ensure that the operations of Talad Yai Subdistrict Municipality are in 
accordance with good corporate governance policies. Adhere to the principles of good 
governance Strengthen the organizational culture of morality and create the value of 
transparency in the organization.   

Talad Yai Subdistrict Municipality Therefore, a policy was announced to refrain      
from receiving and giving gifts. Gifts from performing duties during the New Year festival or any 
other occasion (No Gift Policy) to create awareness, stimulate, and cultivate awareness of not 
accepting and not tolerating corruption, to executives All municipal employees, hired 
employees, etc., including creating a good image of Talad Yai Subdistrict Municipality Realize  
the importance of cultivating awareness of not accepting and intolerant of corruption, along 
with measures to prevent corruption and misconduct Including strengthening the values, 
attitudes, conscience and behavior of personnel under the organization. To avoid actions that 
may affect discretion or decision to perform duties This leads to discrimination or conflicts of 
interest. The Talad Yai Subdistrict Municipality therefore announces a ban on receiving and 
giving gifts on New Year's festivals or any other occasions. You can express your good wishes by 
using greeting cards greetings on social media or volunteering instead of giving gifts. 

To give the public confidence faith and trust in administration Allow municipal 
employees, contract employees, etc. to strengthen the culture and values of honesty.             
In working to have more morality, ethics, and transparency, Talad  Yai Subdistrict Municipality 
Doi Saket District Chiang Mai Province It is an organization where all government officials do not 
accept gifts and presents of any kind while/before/after performing their duties. That will result 
in corruption and misconduct and we would like to accept our congratulations. Goodwill and 
goodwill from all givers or outsiders who come to contact government service and are willing  
to serve in developing the Thai bureaucratic system. To be in accordance with the principles of 
good governance continuously and concretely For the better life of the people.  

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know. 

Announcement Date  23 December , 2024 
 

                          

                       (Mr. Arthit  Yotkhamlue) 
                         Mayor of Talad Yai Subdistrict 


